From:

Sent: 11 January 2021 15:40

To:

Cc: ENC PLANNING

Subject: RE: NE/21/00015/FUL

Hi Erika

All well thank you

Happy to alter the description, the fee was submitted with the application through the PP so should have been with you when submitted.



The information in this email and any attachments or any reproduction of this email in any manner is confidential and for the use of the addressee(s) only. If you are not the addressee then the distribution, use or reproduction of this email or the information within it is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If received in error please advise the sender and delete all record of it from your system. Although it is believed to be virus free, accurate and complete, responsibility for any loss or cost arising from its receipt or use or its incomplete or inaccurate transmission is hereby excluded to the fullest extent possible.

Fro

Subject: NE/21/00015/FUL

Dear Mark

I hope this email finds you well

I am validating the above application for the property at Wood View, Southwick Road, Bulwick

May I propose a small change to the description of the proposal to "Two storey side extension, single storey rear extension and construction of detached garage storage with ancillary accommodation above" This amendment is suggested as descriptions for applications need to be clear, concise and precise.

Please confirm in writing that you are happy with the amended description as given above.

Please be aware that we are awaiting the transfer of the fee payment from the Planning Portal. This application will be valid once the fee has been received by ENC and the point above has been addressed.



Find out all the latest information on coronavirus (COVID-19) — including symptoms, how to avoid spreading germs and the dedicated 111 online coronavirus service — by visiting http://nhs.uk/coronavirus

Warning: Although East Northamptonshire Council has taken reasonable precautions to ensure no viruses are present in this e-mail, the Council cannot accept responsibility for any loss or damage arising from the use of this e-mail or attachments.

This e-mail, including any attachments, is intended for the exclusive use of the addressee. Please do not forward without consideration of the origins of the email and any data included within. Please note that this and any responses to this email may be subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000/Data Protection Act 2018.

Any views or opinions expressed in this e-mail do not necessarily represent those of East Northamptonshire Council and are not to be relied upon without subsequent written confirmation by an authorised representative.

If you are not the addressee any disclosure, reproduction, distribution, forwarding or other dissemination or use is strictly prohibited. If you have received this in error please notify the council's Data Protection Officer via DP@east-northamptonshire.gov.uk

East Northamptonshire Council takes the protection of your personal data seriously. Full details can be found in the council's Privacy Statement